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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A20-042 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED: July 27, 2020  
 
SUBJECT:  GeorgiaFIRST Financials YouTube Training Videos Available Now 
 

 
The GeorgiaFIRST YouTube account was restored, which means training videos 
accessed from the GeorgiaFIRST website are available now.  
 
For more information on GeorgiaFIRST training, click here.  For more information on the 
ePro/GeorgiaFIRST Marketplace training, click here.  
  
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact OneUSG 
Connect Support at oneusgsupport@usg.edu.  

https://www.usg.edu/gafirst-fin/training
https://www.usg.edu/gafirst-fin/training/epro_georgiafirst_marketplace
mailto:oneusgsupport@usg.edu?subject=Business%20Impact%20Issue

